
Jtlly  21.   1977

Mr.   I-on  D.   R®bins®n
500 Millikin  Court
Decatur,   Illinois  62523

Dear  Jon:

I am  Sorry to  inform you that  lt  le  ne€®9@ary for  m® to  r€©1gn from
the Board  of Dir®et®rg  of the Decatur  Public  Library.

It  has  been apparent during the past year that  my Own buBlneg8
rGqulre6  a  great deal Qf my time and con8®quently my attend&nc®
at the "eeting8  of the board has  been far too irregular.

I have  enjoyed  knowing you,  the  Staff.  and the m®mber8  of the
board during the  past two y6ar8  and hope that at another time  I
will be aLbl6 to participate more fully.

Y®urB  truly.

HP/mc HaLrrtet M.  Perry


